

PRESENTATION

TITLE: Aura Recommendation

DATE: August 25, 2025

RESPONSIBLE ADMINISTRATOR: Mr. Craig Tecmire

Supervisor of Purchasing

BACKGROUND/CONSIDERATIONS:

Following the July 17, 2025, cyber incident at Fort Smith Public Schools, the District administration took proactive measures to address staff concerns about potential data access. As a proactive and precautionary measure, the district is offering identity theft protection services to all employees for a period of one year to help safeguard their personal information. The attached presentation outlines the steps taken to select Aura as the District's provider of identity theft protection.

RECOMMENDATION:

This is a presentation only. No action is required.